TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF
THE HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of residents of Hamilton and surrounding towns

draws to the attention of the House the disparity in fuel prices between Hamilton and other regions,
which leads to motorists paying markedly more for their fuel.

We therefore ask the House to call on the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission
(ACCC) to use its new powers to “deep dive” into the Hamilton fuel market to examine any

perceived irregularities in the fuel market or market dysfunction which are having a detrimental
impact on motorists.



